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ZODIAC(R)

Flea & Tick Pump Spray

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins.............................0.06%
Piperonyl Butoxide.....................0.60%

REGISTRATION NUMBER  19038  P.C.P. ACT

475 mL

SANDOZ AGRO CANADA, INC.
SUITE 302, PLAZA 4, 2000 ARGENTIA ROAD

MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO  L5N 1W1

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

ON PETS:  Cover animal's eyes with hand and with a firm fast 
stroke, spray head, ears and chest until damp.  With fingertips, 
rub into face and around mouth, nose and eyes.  Then spray the 
neck, middle and hind quarters finishing with legs last. For best 
penetration, spray against natural lay of the hair.  On a heavily 
coated animal, ruffle the coat and spray against the lay of the 
hair.  Apply as evenly as possible because fleas will migrate to 
untreated areas.  Spray ticks directly.  Do not soak the animal.  
Do not treat more often than once per week.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not spray in 
eyes, on face, or on scrotum of pet.  Discontinue use if dermal 



or nasal irritation develops.  Do not use on nursing females or 
on animals under eight weeks of age.  Do not use on sick animals. 
Do not use on animals under drug or pesticide treatment.  For use 
on pregnant animals, consult a veterinarian.  Do not use near 
birds, fish, feed or foodstuffs.  Avoid inhalation of spray.  
Wash hands after use.

DISPOSAL:  Do not re-use container.  Wrap and dispose of empty 
container with household garbage.

FIRST AID: If on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If 
sprayed in eyes, flush with clean water.  If irritation persists, 
obtain medical attention.  If accidentally swallowed, obtain 
medical attention at once.

Zodiac is a Registered trademark of Sandoz Ltd.

E.P.A. Est. No. 2724-TX-1

HOT LINE 1-800-688-7378

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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